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RULES OF THE GAME
According to NFL rules, the following apply:

1.  This is an individual project. Any help from another student would be considered a violation of the Leventhal School of Accounting Honor Code.

2.  The memo should be approximately three pages, double spaced, 12 font.

3.  Do not begin work on this assignment until after we have finished our discussion of Changes in Accounting Methods.

 

To:  Staff Members of the Firm of Haskins, Mitchell, Montgomery and Ross LLP.

From:  Arthur Sells, Tax Managing Partner

Date:  April 1, 2005

Subject:  Los Angeles Sheep

Background:

Ever since the Los Angeles Rams’ fans lost their beloved Rams they desperately prayed for the day when the team would return to their home in the Coliseum (you remember that place built a couple millennia ago where the Trojans have played since the Trojan War in 254 B. C.)  In the spring of 2002 the National Football League granted an expansion franchise to a Los Angeles investor group for a team begin play in the 2003 season.

Shortly after the announcement of the new team, Merlin Olsen and Deacon Jones led a million man march on City Hall and demanded that (1) the team be named the Sheep (the nickname Rams was still being used by the ex-Los Angeles team) and (2) the play in the Coliseum.

The teams started play in 2003 and, accordingly, have now played in two seasons.  For both book and tax purposes the team has expensed both the amounts paid to other teams for the purchase of player contracts and any amounts paid to players as signing bonuses. The team uses a calendar year for tax purposes and has filed its returns for 2002, 2003 and 2004.

The other day I was talking to a friend at another firm and when I told him the Sheep deduct such costs he said he was under the impression that it was the position of the Service that such costs be capitalized.

Please take a look at this issue and write a memo to the files as to your conclusion along with any authority that you can find. If it is not appropriate to deduct these amounts, would it be a change in accounting method to start capitalizing such costs? If so, what should be done?

 

